COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

August 4, 2015
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Mr. Jerod Timothy Denver, CO 80203

City of Grand Junction

250 N 5th Street

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re: Riverside Parkway, Permit No. M-2007-005, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No.
TR-1

Dear Mr. Timothy:

On August 4, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision
application submitted to the Division on July 28, 2015, addressing the following:

Changes to the Reclamation Plan

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into

Permit No. M-2007-005. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2007-005 remain in
full force and effect.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.

Sincerely, _

Stephanie Mitchell

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 34, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 242-5025
Fax: (970) 241-1516
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